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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SUPPORTING OTHERS 
THE SOTOKOI SCHOOL, THE GAMBIA 
 
Last year, thanks to your generosity, hundreds of wallets filled 
with stationery were sent to Sotokoi School in The Gambia.  
These are now much cherished by the children. 
 
Mrs Grundy recently revisited the school and identified another need which we feel 
we can help with.  Although days are hot in The Gambia, early mornings and 
evenings are cold.  The lack of a warm item of clothing deters children from going to 
school.  Mrs Grundy is fundraising to provide a school sweatshirt or fleece for the 
children.   
 
Could we please help Mrs Grundy with her fundraising efforts?  All donations, however 
large or small, will be very gratefully received.  Please forward donations to the 
school office in a sealed envelope marked UNIFORM – THE GAMBIA. 

 
In addition, when asked to choose a special present from a variety of 
items, the majority of children choose a toothbrush and tube of toothpaste. 
 
To launch our appeal, we will place a box for toothbrushes and toothpaste 
in the school entrance. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs C Lowe 
Headteacher 
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